
H.R.5089, the Weather Act Reauthorization Act of 2025 

Antwyne Johnson, Director of Emergency Management, Liberty County, Texas: 

“As the Director of Emergency Management for Liberty County, Texas I completely advocate 
the reauthorization of the weather research and forecasting innovation act. Precise, 
prompt, and available weather data has been the core of adequate information used for 
emergency preparedness, response, and recovery. Having this act is pivotal in 
predicting the weather data with the scientific technology this will allow citizens of Liberty 
County, Texas and the nation to stay abreast of any developments. Let's continue to 
support this weather act reauthorization and stand by our country's elected officials this 
tool will assure public safety.” 

 

 


